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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Reflecting on Semester One 

Congratulations to the many, many students who have 

attended school daily, been proud to wear the BCS green 

and gold school uniform and who have conducted 

themselves with respectful behaviour always giving their 

best effort in everything asked of them. 

I have had the pleasure of reading every student’s report, an 

experience that allows me to monitor the learning health of 

both individuals and the school as a whole. Its pleasing to 

see so many students doing well with their learning.  

For those secondary students with low marks for 

assessment tasks, I urge parents to encourage your child to 

attend the Wednesday afternoon homework centre. 

Students can access the support on hand from teachers, to 

complete required tasks. By submitting a completed 

assessment task on time, they will immediately improve 

their mark.  

The culmination of the next high school semester of learning 

will be examinations for Years 7-12 in each of their subjects. 

Term 3 Winter Uniform 

All students are expected to wear the bottle green jumpers 

and/or jackets – NOT pink, purple, blue or every other 

colour. 

The new green and gold hoodie has been ordered and since 

it was designed by the senior SRC, it should be a popular 

choice for purchase. 

Girls have the choice of long black tailored slacks or the 

dress in primary and skirt in secondary. 

Boys wear shirts – grey in primary and white in secondary. 

Boys wear grey long pants. 

Secondary wear the sports uniform on Wednesdays and 

primary on Tuesdays. It consists of the green and gold polo 

shirt with either black shorts or trackpants. The school 

shorts and sport polo shirt with BCS logo, can be purchased 

from the front office. 

The BCS Uniform policy is attached. 

Students have been informed that uniform will be enforced 

next term from day one. 

Holidays 

I’d like to wish students and staff a happy and safe holiday 

and remind everyone that school resumes on Monday July 

22 for all. 

There will be a pupil free day on Friday August . 

 

Claiming the date 

Presentation Day (not night) 

Tuesday December 17th 

Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
Principal 

Term 3 - Staff Development Day - Date Change 
There will be NO Staff Development Day on Monday July 22nd. 

Our Staff Development Day will be on Friday 2nd August. 

This means both students & staff will resume  

Term 3 on Monday 22nd July. 

Students will have a pupil free day on Friday 2nd of August. 
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Tyrell Cashen 

Consistency with homework during Semester 
One. 

 
Lachlan Ryan 

Outstanding improvement in learning during 
Semester One.  

 
Angel Mayall 

Outstanding Year 2/3/4 class member in 
Semester One. 

 

Leila Ruttley 

100% effort in everything she does.  

 
Tyson Dunn 

Consistency with homework during Semester 
One.  

 
Jayla Ruttley 

Being a wonderful member of Year 5/6 in 
Semester One.  

 

Sophie Andrews 

Being an excellent student in Year 7. 

 

Riley Siemsen 

Being an outstanding athlete!  

 

Jordy Whillock 

All round effort and achievement in Year 8.  

 

Tess Rawson 

All round effort and achievement in Year 9.  

 

Lowana Ruttley 

Excellent improvement in Year 9.  

 

Eliza Rowley 

100% effort at the Athletics Carnival. 

 

Simon Timmins 

Excellent improvement in Year 11.  

 

Codey Dunn 

School citizenship in Year 12.  

 Staff Thumbs Up Award      

Paul White 

Thinking outside the square and 

being proactive. 

Bronwyn Masman 

Excellent support with classes. 
Holly Lummis 

Creative idea’s in K/1/2 
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Bond Jones 

Improvement and effort in writing.  

 
Jace Saunders 

Excellent effort in maths lessons this 
week. 

 
Jayden Ryan 

Doing his best in spelling.  

 
Montanha Pettman 

Always trying her best in music. 

 
Jack Thompson 

Improved participation in class.  

 
Tess Rawson 

Conscientiously approaches class tasks, 
homework and assessments.  

 
Holly Woodham 

Excellent results in her History and 
Geography assessments. 

 
Simon Timmins 

Improved attitude and effort in class.  

 
Nariah Cunningham 

Participated well in Athletics events and 
encouraged others to do so.  

 

 

 
Leon Ruttley 

Working consistently well across all 
areas.  

 
Indiannah Carey 

Attempting difficult tasks independently. 

 
Brendan Evans 

Improvement in reading. 

 Giaan Worrell 

Always applying a great effort in dance 
practice.  

 
Valarie Dunn 

Always putting effort into her class work.  

 
Sophie Rowley 

Positive participation in both academic 
and sporting areas at B.C.S.  

 
Eliza Rowley 

A positive attitude and good classroom 
discussion during Geography.  

 
Simon Timmins 

Excellent improvement in Year 11.  

 
Kelly King 

In recognition of efforts across the board, 
academically and athletically.  
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20 Gotcha’s 

 Achievement Certificate  

Tayla Dunn, Emily Hoffmann, 

Jordy Whillock, Valarie Dunn, Tess Rawson 

& Anna Arndell.  

End of Term 2 Barrel Draw 

$50 Voucher 

Chelsea Woodham, Ted Matthews, Joe 

Bell & Poppy Evans Prouse 
(Drawn by Mr Edwards) 

 
Mason Ruttley 

Keeping hands and feet to himself. 

 Ian McKenzie 

Respect- Keeping his hands and feet to 
himself.  

 
Justin Lennon 

Showing respect to others out side of 
school.  

 
Emily Hinchliffe 

Always trying her best in all areas.  

 
Poppy Evans Prouse 

Producing quality work in all subjects.  

 
Savannah Carey 

Quality participation in a variety of 
sporting activities.  

 
Fleur Andrews 

Amazing effort on her Geography 
assessment . 

 
Mia White 

Being prompt to class. 

 
Zoe Gardner 

Respectful of others learning and takes 
pride in her own.  

 

 

 
Thomas Curry 

Following all teachers instructions.  

 Angel Mayall 

Outstanding Year 2/3/4 class member in 
Semester One.  

 
Tyler Mayall 

Being a fair captain in sport.  

 
Josie Campton 

Quality participation in dance practice . 

 
Halle Hinchliffe 

Always being polite and listening to 
instructions.  

 
Liam Wicken 

Participation in a variety of subjects.  

 
Madison Masman 

Always treating others with respect. 

 
Clinton Lennon 

Respectfully following all staff 
instructions.  

 
Nariah Cunningham 

Participation in all things and great efforts 
ending in great results.  
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School News 

Primary Individual Champions 

Sub Junior: Ruby-Ann Catt & Brax Hinchliffe 

Junior: Leila Ruttley & Tyson Dunn 

11 Years: Suzannah Carey & Jorden Pagett 

Senior: Emily Murray & Alex Wicken 

Secondary Individual Champions 

Sub Junior: Riley Siemsen & Kaleb Biles 

Junior: Savannah Carey & Dusty Lennon 

Senior: Madison Masman& Clinton Lennon 

Encouragement Awards 

Eliza Rowley, Bradley Worrell, Ted Matthews, 

Bradley Owers, Kelly King, Mia White &  

Sophie Rowley. 

Jackson Ruttley, Samual Pagett, Ami Edwards,  

Micheala - Rose Catt, Tiara Lennon &  

Cooper Ruttley. 

2019 Tyrone Biles Gift  

Champion 

Ted Matthews 

Best Dressed 

Shianne Beatty, Lachlan Ryan, Emily Murray, 

Lincon McConnaughty, Savannah Carey &  

Kelly King. 

Best Poster 

 Brax Seaton, Tyson Dunn & Valarie Dunn 
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School News 

Our 16 years boys rugby league team had a victory in Dubbo at the recent 

Central School knockout. The team went undefeated for the entire day 

defeating Warren, Peak Hill, Lake Cargelico, Coolah and Merriwa Central 

Schools. They now qualify for the Central Schools State Finals in August. A 

huge effort from our boys. They showed an incredible amount of heart 

and defended like champions, only allowing four tries to be scored 

against them. We are extremely proud of this effort.  

Central Schools 16 Years Netball  

Baradine Central School girls played extremely well in the morning 

session, only losing one game in the round by 4 points to Dunedoo. 

The girls progressed into the finals and should be proud of their 

efforts, leading at half time but beaten by the clock, ultimately 

down by 3 points to an undefeated Warren side.  

A huge thank you to the girls for their excellent sportsmanship and 

behaviour on the day. 

 

Central Schools Lawn Bowls Knockout-Gulargambone  

On Tuesday 2nd July our lawn bowls team played the first round match 

in the knockout against Gulargambone Central School. This was our very 

first game of competitive lawn bowls and the team came away with a 

very hard fought win. They now progress to the next round in August to 

be played in Dubbo. 

Success at Central Schools Rugby League!!! 
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Kids Club-School Holidays 
Australian Inland Mission-Henry Louie 

Baradine Anglican Hall               

Tuesday 9th & Wednesday 10th July     

10.00am - 12.00pm  

Preschool - Secondary 

Morning Tea Supplied 

Primary Under 12’s Union Gular Cup 
On Friday 21st June, 16 Year 3-6 students attended the Gulargambone Rugby Union Cup.  

All students played very well considering they did not have much experience playing union. 

Congratulations to the under 10’s team for great participation, and to the under 12’s team 

for making it into the grand final. Well done to Suzannah Carey for being selected for a 

sportsmanship award and receiving a jumper in recognition.   

Thank you to Richie and Mr Row for your assistance on the day. 

Moorambilla Voices in Sydney 

On Monday the 24th of June, I went to Dubbo to catch the bus to Sydney for Moorambilla Voices to 

record a CD. The name of the CD is LEPIDOPTERA, and some of the songs are: Precious Colour of 

Pallah-Pallah, Psych’e and Far Away. Daisy Andrew did some talking throughout the CD.  

The thing I enjoyed the most was singing new songs and meeting new friends, it was my first time 

with Moorambilla Voices at Sydney. We recorded at the Cerretti Chapel in Manly. We had lunch and 

tea at the Royal Far West. The Royal Far West Church was so beautiful, I loved it. Before we left 

Sydney we went for a splash at Manly Beach and then we had to go home, that was the end of my 

Moorambilla Voices Sydney Recording Session. 

Paula Evans, Year 5. 

Education Week 

Monday 5th - Friday 9th August 

'Every Student, Every Voice'. 

Local Aboriginal Lands Council Combined Schools NAIDOC Day 

Friday 26th July 

Sculptures in the Scrub  

BCS staff & students will be joining with LALC members, St Johns, 

Gwabegar PS & preschool for a day of celebration at Dandry Gorge. 
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8.30 - 3.00 Primary 

8.30 - 3.30pm Secondary 

Students should not arrive at  

school  before 8.30am as there is  

no playground supervision. 

School Hours 

Health &Safety Requirement 

 K-12 students/parents 

Black  leather shoes are required for all  

practical subjects and the  

Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

 

It is a Health & Safety requirement that all visitors to our school enter via the school office to sign in. 

If you require a meeting with a teacher please inform the administration team to set up a time that is  

convenient to both you and the teacher. 

Please do not interrupt a teacher in the classroom without prior notice or approval. 

Attention: Parents/ Carers/ Visitors 

 

 

July 

Boeh Youngson 5th 

Codey Dunn 8th 

Indiannah Carey 15th 

Isaiah Whilte 18th 

Kaleb Biles 19th 

Ruby-Ann Catt 20th 

Hannah Percival 29th 

Cooper Ruttley 31st 

Rueben Ruttley 31st 

 

JULY 

 

 

 

Friday 5th Primary ‘No Blue Slip’ Treat 

Term 3 

Monday 22nd Staff & Students resume  

Wednesday 24th NSW Junior Chess Tournament Gunnedah 

Thursday 25th Small Schools Rugby League Knockout Coona 

Thursday 25th State Cross Country Eastern Creek 

Friday 26th LALC Combined Schools NAIDOC Day -Dandry Gorge 

Fri 2nd Staff Development Day– Pupil Free Day 

Friday 2nd NW Secondary Athletics Tamworth 

Sunday 4th-Thursday 8th EKKA Brisbane 

Monday 5th-Fri 9th Education Week –Every Student, Every Voice 

Thursday 15th PSSA Zone Athletics-Baradine 

 

JULY 

AUGUST 
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Casual Cleaning Staff 

Casual cleaning staff wanted for  

Baradine Central School. 

Please contact: 

Cherie Fitzgerald 

0418 773 071 

Joss Management 
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